
Busy Bee Bags

McKenna Taylor was a Girl Scout for 13 years as a member of Troop 945 in Service Unit 633. 
She is currently attending the University of Nebraska – Lincoln studying Nursing.

McKenna wanted to provide a way for families at the pediatric unit of KU Medical Center to 
have entertainment and a distraction from the difficult realities of spending long periods of 
time in a hospital. To achieve her goal, McKenna created “Busy Bee Bags” for three different 
age groups and donated them to the hospital for patients and siblings.

With each kit she created a video to show how to complete the craft, which would provide 
children with a fun way to be entertained during their stay. The crafts not only provided 
something to do, but they also exercised creative skills and motor skills as the children made 
the craft.

McKenna hopes the project will continue through the bags being refilled with supplies and 
maintained at KU Medical Center.
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“Because of Girl Scouts… I have met/made life-long friends, as well as learn new 
skills that I can use in my future.”


